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Winter Weather Driving Explained
The following will explain how Right Way handles our Iowa winter weather. 

Please first note that we do not follow school cancellations.  Oftentimes parents are more than welcoming of their son or daughter driving in the snow because many have signed them up specifically for winter driving.  Oftentimes if the interstates are hazardous, the residential areas are not; vice versa.  Thus, we make the most of the opportunities given to us during the winter months.

With that said, when making the decision to drive or to cancel, we collectively, (instructors, parents, and students) make a decision based on common sense and good judgment.  Students living in rural areas many times cannot even venture out while students living in the city may not have any delays or difficulties.  If we have roadways available to us that are safe to drive, we will drive.

If you at any time do not feel comfortable with your son or daughter driving or cannot even venture out to make the drive, we completely understand and will accommodate in scheduling a replacement drive.  Please contact me as soon as possible if needing cancel a drive time.

Finally, if you do not receive a call from either me or the instructor, plan to drive.  If we cancel, we will call the student's cell phone first and then the parent's cell and home phone next.  If canceling class, we will try to text, email, and call at least one hour before class begins.



